Acknowledgements

Penrith Town Council wishes to thank the people of Penrith who responded to the consultations and whose comments and contributions helped develop the Neighbourhood Plan policies.

Our thanks must also go to the following who attended regular working group meetings and gave their time and expertise to develop the document.

Councillor Scott Jackson – Penrith Town Council Councillor Ron Kenyon – Penrith Town Council Councillor Doug Lawson – Penrith Town Council Councillor Julie Monk – Penrith Town Council

Ms Roe Baker - Cumbria Action for Sustainability (CAFs)
Mr John Bodger - Penrith Action for Community Transition (PACT)
Mr P Buckland - Headteacher Queen Elizabeth Grammar School
Mr Stephen Macaulay - Penrith Chamber of Trade
Cumbria Youth Alliance
Newton Rigg as part of Askham Bryan College
Churches Together

Grateful thanks must go to Michael Wellock – Kirkwells Town Planning Consultants, who provided invaluable advice and support throughout the process.

The following were unable to attend meetings but provided comments on the working documents

Penrith BID Ullswater Community College Simon Whalley - Eden Valley Artistic Network

Final thanks must go to Fiona Johnson, an ex Penrith Town Councillors and the first Chairman of the Neighbourhood Plan Group who started the ball rolling and to the Officers of Penrith Town Council for all their hard work.

